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i am a small business owner in an environment that relies on the hope of a continued healthy
forest future. Our business is a campground/retreat center where all of our customers, both
children and adults benefit from their experience in nature. I support strong climate legislation for
Oregon's future.
Thank you for your consideration
Antonia Blum
Big Bear Camp Retreat Center
89480 Nelson Man. Rd.
Walton OR 97490
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